[bookmark: _GoBack]Snowshoe Hare Technicians (2) needed from mid-June through mid-August to help Colorado Parks and Wildlife assess the impacts of timber management on snowshoe hare densities in Colorado.  Specifically, we are seeking 2 technicians who will be enrolled in Session 1 of NR220 (5/17-6/11).  We will dovetail employment on this project with your enrollment in NR220 so that you can work as a technician the entire summer, except during the 4 weeks that you are at Mountain Campus.

[bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]The team of technicians will be responsible for conducting pellet counts at over 150 randomly selected stands throughout subalpine forests in Colorado.  Positions demand persistence, independence, self-reliance, and ability/willingness to camp at remote field sites for 8 days at a time while conducting tedious and repetitive (but very important) field sampling.  Must be in good physical condition (positions require extensive hiking in difficult terrain at high elevation on a daily basis), willing to travel extensively by truck across western Colorado, and willing to live/work in a remote setting.  Need driver’s license and social security card for employment with CPW.  Salary $14-$15 per hour + camping per diem.  To apply email cover letter, resume, and references to Jake.Ivan@state.co.us.  Closes March 26, 2021.


